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December 14M.—Dear Madam : Kindly accept this small offering from Janie 

Kearns, who has not forgotten the kindness she received while with you. She is 
still with us, and looks very well, except for her leg. She seems very happy.

Yours sincerely,
Sutton West, Ont. A. G. P.
This letter, accompanied by a gift for each child in the H. S. C., was received 

from the aunt of one of our old patients, who returned home a few weeks ago. 
We are pleased to see she has not forgotten us in her new home.

Ettie N., an old patient, came in to-day, suffering with heart disease.

December 18/A.—Dear Madam : Kindly accept the enclosed for the purchase 
of toys for the little ones in the Hospital for Sick Children. I should like the 
toy given to any child to be its own property. If, however, you have sufficient 
funds to give the children their Christinas boxes, I shall be quite as pleased if 
you will apply this amount for the necessary needs of the Hospital.

Yours truly,
Toronto. A. E. H.
December 18/A.—Dear Madam : Being anxious to contribute my mite to the 

most charitable institution in the City of Toronto, I have been thinking that 
perhaps I might help the Children’s Hospital by giving one of my musical and 
literary entertainments in aid of its funds, the proceeds to be applied in such 
manner as the Committee might decide. Should this offer meet your views, I 
shall be happy to endeavour to secure a suitable room in which to give the enter­
tainment, and make all the preparations necessary.

Yours faithfully,
Toronto. J. C. A.
Mr. A.’s kind offer was accepted. While we never give concerts or entertain­

ments ourselves, it being contrary to our principle, yet we thankfully receive any 
money so earned.

December 23rd.—Dear Madam : We send you herewith a cheque of $100 as a 
Christmas gift for the children. Use it as you think best.

Yours faithfully,
Toronto. D. & O.
Dear Madam : Enclosed pleased find $3, to be used towards the purchase of 

Xmas gifts for the children. Wishing each and all a Happy Xmas.
I am yours truly,

Philos.

A small bazaar was held at 127 Church Street, and we realized $13, which 
we have much pleasure in presenting to the Children’s Hospital.

Nellie M., 
Nlllie T., 
Daisy D.,
May R.


